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Summary 

 
This report informs Members of a grant where a variation has been agreed by the 
Chief Grants Officer since your last meeting. 
 

Recommendation 
 
 Members are asked to: 
 

 Receive this report and note its contents 
 
 

Main Report 
 
Since your last meeting, variation to the grant outlined below has been agreed by the 
Chief Grants Officer, in line with the revised delegated procedure for the amendment 
of grants as agreed by your Committee in October 2004. 
 
 
 

New Choices for Youth 
A grant of £74,250 over 3 years was awarded in July 2012, to provide life skills 
training to care leavers. Following operational problems the grant was reviewed and 
re-focused in November 2015. However the project has continued to experience 
difficulties, especially around securing referrals. Following discussion with your 
officer the organisation has decided to close the project at the end of year 2, with the 
resulting underspend of the third year’s instalment of £25,000 now revoked. 
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